
Washington State Genealogical Society
recognizes

of Wenatchee, Washington

for exceptional and consistent support of the goals and operation of 
Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society

Peggy Hoaglin’s 1984 visit to the Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society (WAGS) 
Library proved to be such a pleasant experience, she chose to become involved 
herself. Since then she has been a tireless worker for the Society, taking on 
tasks as varied as routine cleaning to complete, thorough inventories of the 
library collection. Appointed as Chief Librarian, she has helped develop an 
excellent collection of genealogical materials of all sorts. Peggy warmly greets 
patrons, determines the areas and names they are researching, and helps them 
find valuable material in the library and elsewhere. She invites patrons to 
become WAGS members and, regardless, to use the library often. Peggy greets 
most returning guests by name and has an exceptional memory for the family 
research materials of the library collection. For more than 20 years, Peggy has 
worked tirelessly to expand and improve the WAGS Library and to provide the 
best assistance possible to its patrons.

Given this &W day of • in the year 2OOc5, at the annual meeting of

Washington State Genealogical Society at Yakima, Washington.

Stephen Eric Baylor
President
Washington State Genealogical Society


